
 

 

 

 

  

1/12/2023 

For Immediate Release: 

 

On 1/11/2023, the WAVE Board Meeting was held at River Valley High 

School. During this event, Mr. Mike Jackson received a Wave Outstanding Work 

Award. Congratulations Mr. Jackson, you have rightfully earned this award as you 

always go above and beyond what is expected! 

 

 

 

Superintendent Remarks: 

  
 “This award makes it clear to everyone what the students at River Valley have always known.  

That Mr. Jackson is a great teacher who puts kids first and believes in Achievement for All.” -Dr. Richard 

 
 


